
Project Update: March 2019 

 

What a fantastic field season – we have completed our data collection phase on our 

farm study sites! We now have a huge amount of bat sound data to analyse and 

insects to identify. While out and about it has been refreshing to meet so many people 

interested in bats and what we do - some farms are even trialling bat boxes to 

encourage bats. This season we are particularly proud of our volunteer Bernard who 

has come on leaps and bounds with his field assistant training and has just begun a 

course in Agricultural Management. Luckily for us he will continue to volunteer in his 

spare time. 

  

 
Bat boxes on a farm 

 



 
Trainee investigating a bat roost in a house 

 

 
Bats roosting in veranda blinds 


